
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

PTFA 
 

We meet regularly so we can plan fund raising events, we come up with ideas 

and make a plan.  The children are at the centre of what we do and to see them 

enjoy the events and then benefit from them is really lovely. 

 

We would like to invite parents/carers to join the PTFA and be part of the 

committee.  Help is always needed.  Our AGM this year will be held via the 

Teams App on Wednesday 14th October @ 7pm.   If you are interested, then 

please join your child’s class on the class list app and post your reply in the 

PTFA Group saying if you would like to join and can attend or would like to join 

but are unable to attend. 

 

Thank You 

PTFA 


